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The City of Columbia will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday July 15, 
2024 in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 701 E. Broadway.  The purpose of 
this hearing is to consider the Citizen Participation Plan to be used in developing 
the City’s Consolidated Plan and Action Plans for FY 2025-2029.  The proposed 
Citizen Participation Plan will be available for review and comment at the Housing 
& Neighborhood Services office at 11 N. 7th St., Columbia, Missouri until 5:00 P.M., 
Monday July 22, 2024; or can be viewed on the City’s website at https://www.como.
gov/housing-and-neighborhood-services/.  Any comments received at the hearing 
or during the comment period will be considered by the City Council and included 
in the Consolidated Plan document submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD) for FY 2025-2029.  The Consolidated Plan identifies 
priority needs, funding priorities and implementation strategies for activities funded 
by HUD for the five year period. 

For further information contact the Housing & Neighborhood Services Department, 
Housing Programs Division at 573-874-6321.  The City Hall Building is an accessible 
facility for persons with disabilities; any person with special needs may call (573) 874-
7239.  Telecommunications for the deaf is available at 1-800-MOR-ELAY.  The City 
of Columbia does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national 
origin, ancestry, marital status, familial status, disability status, sexual orientation and 
gender identity.


